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20 January 2020
The main findings from the FairsFair report on FAIR requirements for persistence and
interoperability will be presented and discussed at a webinar to be held on 11 February.

The report is the first of three to be published during the life of the project, and is based on
studies  of  public  information,  especially  EOSC  infrastructure  efforts,  and  on  limited
surveying  and  interviews.

The purpose of the webinar is to gather information to inform further iterations of this
preliminary view of commonalities and possible gaps regarding semantic interoperability,
and the use of metadata and persistent identifiers across infrastructures.

For more information and to register for the webinar click here.
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